
 

 

 

 

This half term, Wren class are going to investigate the world of traditional tales. We 

will look at their influence on contemporary children’s literature and explore ‘villains’. 

Our English work will focus on Inside the Villains by Clotilde Perrin. We will imitate and 

innovate traditional tales, write explanations and look at riddles. 

In guided reading, we will focus on books by Anthony Browne and begin to make links 

between his work and that of other authors. 

Our spelling focus will be on consolidating and extending our understanding of suffixes. 

In maths, we will continue our work on multiplication and division and move on to 

fractions. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Morris will take the class for RE and music on a Thursday afternoon. Our RE 

question will be What do Christians and Buddhists think about God? In music, the class 

will complete the Charanga unit I Wanna Play in a Band. 

 

         Wren Class 2021 – 2022 

In science, the children 

will look at plants. We 

will discuss germination, 

growth and survival. 

In history, Wren class 

will discuss famous 

authors and link this to 

our traditional tale 

topic. 

We will begin to look at 

maps, compass 

directions and simple 

grid references in 

geography. 

Our art work this term will 

continue to allow the 

children to give their 

opinion on famous artists 

and their work. We will look 

at flowers and focus on 

observational drawing. 

 

Our PSHCE unit this half 

term is financial capability. 

 

In PE, we will complete the 

gymnastics unit Ball, Tall 

and Wall. 
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